## RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT

301 Iven Avenue Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 (610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 688-1238

## William A. Colarulo Police Superintendent

**TO**: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; William M. White, Director of Finance, Stephen F. Norcini, Township Engineer, Tammy Cohen, Director of Recreation and Community Programming; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Steve McNelis, Public Works, Deputy Chief Flanagan, Deputy Chief Block, Officer Alex Janoski; Officer Pat Lacey, Officer Ken Piree, Traffic Safety Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking and Administrative Assistants, Vera DiMaio, Lori DeNicola and Mary Ann Donnelly.

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, JUNE 21, 2017, 10:00AM.

## **NEW BUSINESS:**

- 1. Installation of a crosswalk or a traffic signal indicating pedestrians attempting to cross at Skunk Hollow Park near the Darby-Paoli Bridge.
- 2. Albert Murphy is requesting traffic restrictions on Belrose Avenue.
- 3. Paul Atkins is requesting a traffic signal be added to Lancaster Avenue at the Pembroke Road intersection.
- 4. School picks up traffic at Saint Katharines on Midland Avenue.
- 5. The Main Line Chamber Foundation requests permission to hold their Annual Main Line Chamber of Commerce 5K to be held on Sunday, September 10, 2017 at 8:30 AM.

## **OLD BUSINESS:**

- 1. Renae Geary is requesting a stop sign at the intersection of Barley Cone Lane and Buckingham Road.
- 2. Traffic calming on County Line Road related to the intersections of Montrose Avenue and Roberts Road.